San Antonio RoadRunners

website: http://saroadrunners.org

Hello SARR Members,
Just a short note as April closes.

Membership Meeting. Reminder, we’ll be having this year’s Annual Members meeting on Saturday, June
22nd at Eisenhower Park, Harris Pavilion. There’s plenty of shade! Also, Board nominations need to be in
by tomorrow, May 1st. The nomination process and election details are on our website located HERE. Our
annual awards are open for nominations until June 1st. We'll send out an email in the next couple of
weeks for the Members Meeting signup with additional details.

May the 4th and Important Note: Our May the 4th Be With You Run is this Saturday evening and the
team is hard at work to ensure it's a good one! May the Force be with you alll! NOTE: With race preps
ongoing, we will not be having the May Monthly Fun Run, but it will resume in June.

Training is in full swing! Our Spring training programs have kicked off with a bang! Over 300 people out
there improving their lives!

- Walk2Run 5K Beginner Training Program: Sat April 20 - Sat June 15

- Kids Run SARR Training Program (ages 7-12): Sun April 21 - Sun June 16

- SARR Spring Pick Up The Pace (PUP) Training Program: Sat April 27 - Sat June 29

Mission Run Complete! Our 50th SARR Mission Half Marathon/5K/10K was a huge success! Well
done by everyone involved, thank you to all our volunteers, you are the best! | received so many positive
comments on this one, I'm so glad the weather cooperated this year, except for that wind of course, but
we’ll take that!

Zoo Runs: Our free Monthly Zoo Runs are ongoing! They are on Wednesdays at 6:30pm and run through
October. The runs are held at Breckenridge park across from Lambert Field (near Iron Bridge and across
the river from Witte). Come on out for a few miles!

Thanks to each of you for making this club so awesome!

More to come in May, as the miles never end!

Keith Click
President, SARR
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